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To All it May Concern:

I strongly support the need for this review and respectfully request that you inspect, in
particular, those options addressing the vulnerability of our First Nation's People, as a high
priority.

Please also include and consider all others, ultimately as important and necessary for their
survival.

The continued direction of many global governments that seek profits over the well-being
of it's citizens must change.

This includes Australia.

Very sincerely,
Mary J Pigram





